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  COMMUNICATION  10/19  
 

United Nations Joint Staff Pension Fund (UNJSPF) explained 
                       Your benefit options when separating from service 

 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
To:      Chairs, Member Associations/Unions    Geneva, 8 July 2019 

Members of the Executive Committee 
 Chairs, Members with Associate Status 
 Chairs, Associations with Consultative Status 
 Presidents, Federations with Observer Status 
 Chairs and Vice-Chairs of Standing Committees 
 
From: Evelyn Kortum, General Secretary 
 
 
We would like to direct you to a useful site for all staff issued by the UNJSPF.  This particular 
film very well explains the options and entitlements staff have, when leaving their 
organization at different times in their life and career:   
 
https://youtu.be/vGqswYnk1Ls 
 
It is important to be informed before you are taking any decision to separate. Also consult 
your Pension Fund focal point in good time. 
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